
 
 
 

July 20th, 2022 

  

Dear Physicians, Providers and Staff,                              

 
Delays in Surgical Pathology Continue  
UR Medicine Surgical Pathology continues to experience operational related delays resulting in longer than usual 
turnaround times. We apologize for these delays. At this time the anticipated delivery of case results is up to three 
weeks. Please consider scheduling follow up visits with this timeline in mind. If a preliminary diagnosis is needed to 
make an urgent treatment decision, please call Surgical Pathology at (585)275-3191. 
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